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March 24, 2016 
 

 
 
TO: Michelle Kidani, Chair 
 Senate Committee on Education 
 
 Rosalyn Baker, Chair 
 Senate Committee on Commerce, Consumer Protection and Health 
 
FROM: Lauren Moriguchi, Director 
 
SUBJECT:  SCR 135/SR 100  

 Hearing Date: Monday, March 28, 2016 
 Time: 10:00 a.m. 
 Location: Conference Room 229 

 
Purpose of Resolution: REQUESTING THE EXECUTIVE OFFICE ON EARLY 
LEARNING TO COLLABORATE WITH THE EXECUTIVE OFFICE ON AGING TO 
ENCOURAGE CARE PROVIDERS OF KEIKI AND KUPUNA TO CREATE 
INTERGENERATIONAL SHARED SITES FOR THE BETTERMENT OF HAWAII'S 
COMMUNITIES. 

 
EXECUTIVE OFFICE ON EARLY LEARNING’S POSITION: The Executive Office on Early 
Learning (EOEL) supports the intent of SCR 135 / SR 100 to create shared sites where both keiki 
and kupuna can benefit from the formation of intergenerational relationships and provides the 
following comments for consideration.   
 
While EOEL recognizes that the formation of these intergenerational sites could provide increased 
access to early childhood programs for our youngest of learners, the office is comprised of one 
staff member, the Executive Director.  Given our limited staff and time, EOEL will do our best to 
partner with the Executive Office on Aging to encourage care providers of keiki and kupuna to 
create intergenerational sites for the betterment of our communities. 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on this measure.  

 
 
 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: EDU Testimony
Cc: mendezj@hawaii.edu
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SCR135 on Mar 28, 2016 10:00AM*
Date: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 4:13:00 PM

SCR135
Submitted on: 3/22/2016
Testimony for EDU/CPH on Mar 28, 2016 10:00AM in Conference Room 229

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Javier Mendez-Alvarez Individual Support No

Comments: 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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